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STATE OF ILLINOIS 
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD  
525 WEST JEFFERSON ST, SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 •( 217) 782 - 3516 FAX: ( 217) 785 - 4111  

 
May 7, 2025 
 
Polly Davenport, D.Sc., RN, FACHE 
SVP/ Ministry Market CEO- Ascension IL  
200 South Wacker Drive, 12th Floor 
Chicago, IL 60606 
polly.davenport@ascension.org 
 
RE:  COMPLETION OF EXEMPTION – Change of Ownership 

EXEMPTION #E-025-24:  Belmont Harlem Surgery Center 
EXEMPTION HOLDERS: Ascension Health, Prime Healthcare Services Inc.  

 
Dear Ms. Davenport: 

The Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board has received the exemption completion 
notice for the abovementioned exemption. Our files will be updated to show the completion date 
as March 1, 2025, as identified in the completion notice.  You state in your notice that the 
exemption was completed per the key terms contained in the exemption application. The 
exemption holders do not need to take further action regarding the Illinois Health Facilities and 
Services Review Board. 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please get in touch with Mike Constantino or George 
Roate of my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 
217.782.3516. 

Sincerely, 

John P. Kniery 
John P. Kniery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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